
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [School/Organization Name] 

to seek your generous support for our upcoming extracurricular activities that aim to enrich our 

students' educational experiences. 

As you know, extracurricular activities play a vital role in developing teamwork, leadership, and 

social skills among students. This year, we are planning to organize [describe the activities, e.g., 

sports teams, clubs, music programs], which require additional funding for [mention specific 

needs such as equipment, uniforms, transport]. 

Your contribution will help us provide the necessary resources and create an inspiring 

environment for our students to thrive. Any amount you can donate will be greatly appreciated 

and will directly impact our students' experiences. 

We hope you will consider making a contribution to support our students. If you have any 

questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact me at [your phone number] 

or [your email address]. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a difference in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


